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Dear Sirs: g 4

The members of our radiation control staff have reviewed the proposed
Regulatory Guide 8.23, " Radiation Safety Surveys of Medical Institutions",
and have the following comments:

1. The Guide appears to make the assumption of a " radiation protection
staff". For private (i.e., non-federal) installations, the radiation
protection " staff" will frequently consist of, at most, the nuclear
medicine technologist. The number and frequency of surveys required
oy this guide, would probably require a full time position. The
inflationary impact of this cost on medical cost should be evaluated
before implementation of this guide.

2. The limits for removable contamination in Table 2 appears to be core
restrictive than NRC requires for release of facilities for unrestricted
use. For example beta and x-ray emitters: 10-6 Ci/cm2 = 2.2 dpm/cm2
Hence, for 100 cm , the limit of removable beta / gamma contamination is
only 220 dpm. This value is much less than 1000 dpm/100 cm2 allowed
for release of facilities. Consistent limits shculd be maintained in
all regulatory guides.

3. We do not feel air sampling to be worthwhile since it is difficult to
correlate personnel exposure with air concentration. If air borne
activity is a problem, bioassays would better determine personnel
exposure.
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The Regulatory Guide appears to be appropriate for an institution with a
broad research use of by product materials. Most medical institutions
do not qualify as this type of facility, yet these " lesser" facilitiec
give excellent medical care, and should not be burdened with a teaching
and research hospital protocol. There needs to be an intermediate level
of facility recognized and addressed in this guide.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this guide.

Yours-truly,

'Ich i b;

David K. Lacker, Director
Division of Occupational Health

and Radiation Control
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